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FAIR FUNDING CAMPAIGN 

Thank you to everyone who has signed the fair funding petition it is greatly appreciated. We hope that the 
pressure brought to bear by these petitions will help to secure funding for the future education of 
Leicestershire children. Your support is appreciated. 

 

 

LEAVING SCHOOL 

Please can we ask all people collecting children from 
Hawks, Eagles, Wrens, Finches and Swifts classes to 
walk around the school via the new building not 
through the Robins entrance when collecting 
children at the end of the day. This will make it safer 
as there is not much room outside the Robins class 
especially with the number of push chairs that need 
to be brought to school to collect children. (Swans 
and Herons children need to be collected from the 
front of the school). We appreciate that this is quite 
a long walk around but it will make things safer for 
all concerned. Thank you for your help with this. 

 

PARENTS EVENINGS 
Thank you to everyone who attended parents’ evenings this week. We really appreciate being able to meet 
with you to talk about your child’s progress. It was good that so many people were able to come. Thank you 
 

 

FORTHCOMING CHOIR EVENTS 

Weds 11.11.15 - Armistice Day - Clock Tower, 

Coalville 

 

Saturday 21.11.15 - Christmas in Coalville - 

Market Hall Car Park. 

 

Saturday 21.11.15 - Coalville Food and Drink 

Festival - Market Hall, Coalville 

 

Monday 30.11.15 -  Christingle - Christ Church, 

Coalville 

 

Tuesday 8.12.15 - Age UK Sing -A-Long 

Christmas Carols - Coalville Library 

 

Friday 18.12.15 - Carols - Christ Church, Coalville 

REMINDERS 
We will re-open after half term on Monday 
26th October. We wish you all a happy and 

safe half term holiday. 
 

FAMILY LEARNING EVENT 
On Saturday 17th October from 10.30am until 

12.30pm there will be a fun-filled session 
where you and your family can take part in 

creative crafts. 
This is taking place at Coalville Library.  
For more details please contact Hazel 

MacDowell on 07944 055726 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
If there are any parents, carers, aunts, uncles or 

grandparents who would be willing to help in 
school to listen to children read we would be 

extremely grateful.  
If you are able to give some of your time could 

you please let us know and we will let you know 
when and where your help can be given. 

Thank you. 
 
  
 

TOAST CLUB 
After half term we will be providing hot 

chocolate drinks in Toast Club for 20p per cup. 
Toast club starts at 8.30am Monday – Friday.  


